
Week Beginning 7th October 2024 

This half-term our topic is ‘Happy Children, Happy School’ 
 

Literacy 

This week in phonics we will recap the sounds we have 

learnt and we will be learning the grapheme phoneme 

correspondence (GPC) for g/o/c/k.   
 

Mathematics 

This week our number of the week is number 4.  We 

will also be learning to count a group of objects and 

find the matching number. 
 

Understanding the World 

We will be talking about what we like to do with our 

families.  We will share a big book called ‘It’s the 

Weekend’ and talk about special times we have with our 

families and what we like to do at the weekend. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

 Parent Curriculum Meeting on Tuesday 8th 

October at 6pm in the school hall. 

 PE begins this week on Friday remember to come 

in your PE clothes. 

 EPTFA Bun Sale is also on Friday don’t forget 50p 

for a bun.  


